
 

 

 

 

DATE: June 8, 2024 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager 
Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Special Meeting—Review of Applications 

 
The Human Services 2024 Review of funding applications will occur at The Mercer Slough.  
Participants will include commissioners, core human services staff and the community 
members selected for reviewing applications for 2025-2026 funding. 
 
Background 
In alignment with the city’s Human Services Strategic Plan, community members from the 
Bellevue Diversity Advantage Network, Centering Communities of Color Initiative, and the 
YouthLink Board were invited to review applications with the Human Services Commission.  
 

The participants and applications have been divided into three groups and each group, 
with a Human Services planner, will evaluate each application and give input related to 
funding. 
 
There will be no remote/hybrid option for this meeting. 
 
 
 


